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Praying for those who have died 

Recently Deceased: 

Anniversaries 

Sat 7.30pm James Haide 

Sun 10.30am Majella Meaney 

Sun 11.30am Kathleen and Francis Glennon Snr. 

Tues 9.15 am       Michael Curley 

Fri    9.15am         Sharon Donovan 

 

We also remember: Bridget Brennan, Billy Burke, Jim Cashin, Martin Coyne, John 

Phelan, Margaret and James Rafter, Nellie Whelan 

 

Next Weekend 

Sat 7.330 pm        Thomas Hackett 

Sun 9.30am           Lillian Freer Doyle  Months Mind 

Sun 10.30am         Andy and Terry Deevy, Kieran and Ailish Cuddihy 

Sun 11.30am        (First Communion Preparation Mass)  
 

                               Ministers 27
th

 Jan  2019 (follow your Rota) 

Readers  

7.30pm Catherine Brady, Anne O’Neill 

9.30am Breda Lacey, Shaun Bray 

10. 3am Teresa & Catherine O’Dwyer 

11.30am First Communion Mass 

Eucharistic Ministers 

7.30pm Sr .Moira McMahon, Sr. Mgt Mary, Noreen Brennan 

 9.30am Michael and Ann O’Caoimbh 

10.30am Mary Morrissey, Noel & Mary Deevy 

11.30am Sr. Nina Murphy, Ailish Brennan, Eilish Delehanty 

 

Sunday Collection amounted to   €1,352    Thank You for all your support. 
 

Please Note: From January 1
st
 Daily Mass will be at 9.15am 

 

Ossory Lourdes Pilgrimage  

May 21
st
 – May 26

th
 incl. Price: €790 per person sharing incl bus to/from airport 

Contact Glenmore Parish Office on 051-880414 
 

The Monthly Envelopes are now ready in the Parish Centre for collection by 

distributors. 
 

St. Vincent De Paul Collection will be taken up at all Masses this weekend (19
th
 

20
th
 Jan).  We would like to reassure you that all donations contributed by you, the 

parishioners of St. Canice’s are distributed to worthy causes in the Parish. Looking 

forward to your continued support in 2019 

 

 

ST. CANICE'S SCHOOL  

The deadline for applications for St. Canice's Co-Ed National School's 2019 

Junior Infant Classes and A.S.D. Classes is Thursday 31st January 2019.     

MEDAL PRESENTATION 

Everybody is invited to Palmerstown to celebrate a fantastic year for the juvenile 

section of the club.  We are holding a medal presentation for our successful teams. 

They are; under 13 football league winners, under 14 hurling and football Feile 

winners, under 15 hurling and football championship winners and under 17 shield 

winners on Friday February 1 at 8pm. All are welcome on what should be a 

fantastic night. 

COMMUNITY GAMES  

A meeting of Dicksboro Community games, taking in St Mary's and St Canice's 

parishes will be held in St. Canice's Neighborhood Hall on  Butts Green at 7.30pm 

on Wednesday, January 23 to go through what individuals / teams will be 

participating in this year’s community games. All interested, available individuals 

are more that welcome to attend. New people especially welcome. 
 

Confirmation Parents. 
Fr. Jim invites the Parents of the children from St Canice’s School who are to 

receive the Sacrament of Confirmation this year to a meeting on Monday evening 

at the school from  8.00 to 9.00. 
 

The Priests’ Retreat 

The retreat at the St John of God Sisters’ Retreat House at Ballyvaloo, near 

Curracloe in Co. Wexford was a wonderful experience. The priests and Bishop 

spent five days in prayer and reflection in a beautiful location near the sea with a 

great long beach for walking and appreciating the beauty of God’s Creation.  The 

retreat Master Fr. Gerard McCarthy is a Divine Word Missionary and he was 

excellent in his enthusiastic conferences helping us to appreciate the action of God 

in our lives and reminding us to spend time praying on the Word of God, and to 

keep on encouraging each other.  There was a wonderful atmosphere among all the 

priests and the accommodation and facilities were superb. We had lovely meals 

and the Wexford potatoes went down a treat. Our sincere thanks to those who led 

the Communion Services each morning while we were away on retreat, Sisters 

Concepta and Teresa, and Michael and Sony.  It is a great preparation for the times 

when the priests may not be available every day in the future.  
  

ST CANICES PARISH, 19 DEAN STREET   Tel. 056 7721533 

Fr Jim 087 2609545 / 056 7721534 - Fr Peter 086 8265955 / 056 7752994 

Email - stcanices@ossory.ie Website - www.stcanicesparish.ie  Twitter @stcaniceskilk 

 Parish Centre Opening hours - Mon. - Fri. 10 am - 12 noon / 2 pm - 4 pm.   

Weekday Mass: Mon. - Fri. 9.15 am. Weekend Masses: Sat. 7.30 pm, Sun. 9.30 10.30, 11.30 

 
 

http://www.stcanicesparish.ie/

